COPY. WHQ‘!‘OIU—‘
¥lond's Register of Shipping

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

» 29th June, 1926,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 26%h
‘ inataut, with reference to Genoa Report No. 9424 on the

Hoilers Xeal “0 made by Hessrs. Societa Italiana Brnesto
Breda for th;fr Vessel No. 20,and with regard thereto, I
have to request that you will state the tensile test
reaults of the shell plates, buttstraps,screw stays and
girders of the boilers in question,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Stcret._ary.

The Surveyors,
GENOA,
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